
From: Lora H. Southard
To: Wanda Gautney
Cc: Tina I. Williams; Kelvin R. Byrd
Subject: RE: Bid #WG19-23 - Provision of Off-Site Printing, Mailing and Automated Management of the Quarterly

Statements/Late Notices for Baldwin County Solid Waste Collections
Date: Friday, February 7, 2020 12:16:32 PM

[CAUTION: External Email]

Wanda,
I wanted to let you know that Andrew is no longer with SouthData.  I will be handling this accounts
moving forward. 
 
Yes, we would love to renew.  I will get everything signed and back to you ASAP.
 
Thanks,
Lora
 

Lora H. Southard
Vice President Sales
800.549.4722
336.719.5000 Switchboard
336.783.5944 Direct
336.688.5385 Mobile
www.southdata.com

From: Wanda Gautney <wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2020 5:13 PM
To: Andrew S. Blood <asblood@southdata.com>
Cc: Lora H. Southard <lhsouthard@southdata.com>
Subject: Bid #WG19-23 - Provision of Off-Site Printing, Mailing and Automated Management of the
Quarterly Statements/Late Notices for Baldwin County Solid Waste Collections
 
Mr. Blood,
 
Bid #WG19-23 - Provision of Off-Site Printing, Mailing and Automated Management of the Quarterly
Statements/Late Notices for Baldwin County Solid Waste Collections will expire April 2, 2020.  The
bid specifications included an option to renew the bid for an additional twelve (12) months if the
vendor agrees, at the same prices and terms as the original bid award.  Baldwin County would like to
extend the bid for twelve (12) months.  I have attached a copy of the original Award Listing for your
review.
 
Please let me know if SouthData, Inc., agrees to a twelve (12) month extension at the same prices
and terms of the original bid award dated April 2, 2019. 
 
Thanks
 

mailto:lhsouthard@southdata.com
mailto:wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov
mailto:tiwilliams@southdata.com
mailto:kelvin.b@osgbilling.com
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.southdata.com%2F&data=02%7C01%7C%7Caa6f1a61b6c04799242d08d7abf9da3b%7Ca1dbbb3c47f8420e932cbb4942e61768%7C0%7C1%7C637166961909083298&sdata=yfz%2B527oZEvVsZPB8OlOBI04qq1%2F5fzDQjdYpvZiLX0%3D&reserved=0


 
Wanda Gautney, Purchasing Director
Baldwin County Purchasing Department
Phone: (251) 580-2520
Fax: (251) 580-2536
Email:  wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov

 
* This e-mail and its attachments are subject to the Electronic Communications Privacy Act,
18 USC 2510-2521 and intended solely for the intended addressee. If you are not the intended
recipient, stop reading this message and delete it from your system. Unauthorized retaining,
reading, distribution, copying, or other use is strictly prohibited. *
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